
SYLMAR, Calif. (July 27, 2018) – As we began reporting last year, the Sunshine 
Canyon Landfill team has made significant enhancements to our landfill gas collection 
and control system. In 2017, we added or replaced 153 gas wells and installed 253 
pumps to remove trapped leachate from the wells and ensure proper gas well 
operation.

The enhancements we made in 2017 yielded positive results, and we have maintained 
these efforts this year. Since 2017, we have added or replaced more than 250 landfill 
gas wells and installed 270 pumps at the facility, as we optimize the gas collection and 
control system to safely and effectively manage landfill gas. We remain committed to 
responsible landfill operations, and we will continue to evaluate opportunities to 
further invest in landfill gas collection and control at Sunshine Canyon.

To learn more about Sunshine Canyon Landfill, visit us online at 
sunshinecanyonlandfill.com.
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